Headteacher: Mr Dean Watkin



November 2019



Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to inform you that we are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 15th November 2019 for the whole school. Students are invited to come in their choice of clothing, in return for a small donation of £1, this will go towards Children in Need. The theme this year is spots so be sure to include something spotty. The donations will be collected by form tutors during enrichment.

The aim of the non-uniform day is to raise as much money as possible for the Children in Need.

As always, your continued support is very much appreciated.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Hinchliffe

Assistant Head of PDBW











